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Dear All, 
  
Greetings from ASA Secretariat. 
  
The ASA Secretariat has published the newsletter for  quarter of 2021 through the 
hyperlink provided below. 
  

  
https://sway.office.com/UeYhFClV7FNJ2up2?ref=Link&loc=play 
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Please contact the undersigned should you require clarification or further information.  

  
Thank you and warmest regards, 

  
Dylan Ow 

Technical Manager  
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